
8. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

(a) PLANNING FOR NEW FERRYMEAD BRIDGE

The Board was advised that several possible options for a new Ferrymead
bridge and improvements to the surrounding area are to be incorporated in a
discussion document to be released later this month.   Input will be sought
from the Community Board, the community and other interested parties.

(b) DISCRETIONARY EXPENDITURE

The Board noted that a balance of $417.00 remained unallocated in its
1998/99 Discretionary Fund.

The Board received the information.


